
Tumbleweed is committed to providing an engaging enriching environment that will promote
academic and social excellence for all students.

Site Council Agenda

December 7, 2022 from 3:30 - 4:15 pm

Purpose: The Tumbleweed site council is a group of teachers, parents, and classified employees that work with
the principal to develop, review and evaluate school improvement programs and school budgets.

3:30 Call to Order….Kimberly Gessner

3:31  Roll Call….Rula Prock

3:32 Reading and Approval of Minutes from November (see below)….Rula Prock

3:35 Public Participation….Brian Camilli

3:40 Old Business

Staffing for 2022-2023

Read to Succeed - November Incentive

Speed Cushion Placement - SUBMITTED

3:45  New Business

ASA - Prock

PTO Updates - Seeley

Comprehensive Needs Assessment - Principle 6 - Family & Community Engagement

● Google Form w/ Evidence
● Continuous Improvement

Tumbleweed Site Council

Meeting Minutes



Nov. 2, 2022
Call to order

The regular meeting of the Tumbleweed Site Council began at 3:33 pm on Nov. 2, 2022.

1. Roll Call

The following members were present: Kim Gessner, Anne Barsness, Rula Prock, Brian
Camilli, and Erika Seeley.

2. Minutes

We discussed and approved the minutes from our last meeting.

3. Public Participation
Mr. Camilli reports that this years’ Turkey Trot will follow the same schedule as last year.
Students will come and run during their specials’ time. There will be winners for each
grade level.

4. Old Business
· Tumbleweed has hired a long-term sub, Mrs. Fox, to teach 5th grade through
the remainder of the 2022-23 school year.  Parents were advised of the change
via email two days before the change was made.  Mrs. Fox spent time in each of
the 5th grade classrooms so the students had a chance to meet her before the
classes were divided.
· Tumbleweed still has openings for a 6th Grade teacher and a Social Worker.
· We currently need six more signatures on the approval form for the speed
hump installation.

5. New Business
· Octobers’ Read to Succeed rewards were celebrated on Oct. 31st with staff and
students dressing up as super hero’s or storybook characters.
· Perfect attendance certificates are being awarded at an assembly to students in
4-6 grades for 1st quarter attendance.
· ‘Move on When Reading’ letters were sent home today to update families on
their students’ progress.
· Parent/Teacher conferences were well attended.

6. ASA
· Love Our Schools was a great success. There were twelve volunteers from
Sprouts, and four volunteers from TU on campus. We cleaned the garden plots,
organized the garden shed, did a general school-wide clean up, and watered our
baby trees.



· Master gardeners from the “Blue Watermelon Project” came to campus and
visited with Mrs. Prock about our garden.  They were encouraging and offered
advice on how to be effective with our garden area.

7. PTO
· PTO’s Halloween Bash at Peter Piper Pizza was a great success. Students came
dressed in costume and participated in games. Funds were raised by PTO.
· There is a new Kona Ice vendor. Changing the Kona Ice day to after school
worked well.
· PTO is now soliciting donations of clothes and shoes for their next fundraiser.
Students will receive one raffle ticket per donated bag for weekly prize drawings.

Meeting adjourned at 3:58.


